
Re:  JIC Advisory Opinion 1994-25

Dear 

JUDICIAL INVESTIGATION COMMISSION 
212 Dickinson Street 
Post Office Box 1629 

Charleston, West Virginia 25326-1629 
(304) 558-0169 FAX (304) 558-0831 

December 9, 1994 

Your recent request for an advisory opinion directed to 
the Judicial Investigation Commission was considered by the 
Commission at its recent meeting. 

In that correspondence you state that you have been asked 
to serve as a parliamentarian at the annual membership 
meeting of the Community Federal credit Union. 
You indicate that the mandated annual meeting is for all 
members of the Credit Union and its main purpose is to 
explain the progress the Credit Union has made during the 
past year. Your responsibility would be to see that Robert's 
Rules of Order are followed. 

The Commission feel that there would be nothing in the 
Code of Judicial Conduct which would preclude you from 
serving in the capacity which you describe in your 
correspondence. 

If there is any further question regarding this matter, 
do not hesitate to contac the Collllnission. 

ry tr!ly yours, 

. ni;l :i. 
Fed L.e, II, Chairman 
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